
Cruisin’ Grand 2011 
 
 
Car Club Information 
 
Cruisin’ Grand is proud to feature one least one Car Club per week to park in the center 
of our Cruise. Each Friday night the featured club is permitted to park on the south side 
of Broadway in Escondido at the corner of Broadway and Grand Avenue. This street is 
closed specifically for our event. 
 
How to become a Featured Car Club 
Car Clubs that want to park on Broadway as the Featured Club must contact us at 
(contact email) in order to reserve a weekend. Please note that these spots fill up fast and 
sometimes we will assign two smaller groups to share the South Broadway location. 
 
Featured Club Parking 
Broadway is closed each Friday from 4 PM until 9 PM. The featured club may start 
parking at 4:30 PM. While the street is closed, clubs do not have to park in marked spots 
and can park as they choose. All we ask is as follows: 

• Please leave a 20’ fire lane for emergency passage (from the alleyway to Grand)  
• Please provide ample space for pedestrians to walk between your cars to prevent 

damage 
• All cars must be parked on the street and not the sidewalks.  
• All cars must be parked before 5 PM and then must be removed by 9 PM or 

parked in designated parking spots.  
o Cars not parked in designated spots by 9 PM may be towed by the city. 

 
Also please understand that each club is responsible for making sure that any and all trash 
is properly disposed of before they leave for the evening. 
 
Any questions? 
Please contact us at info@cruisingrandescondido.com or call Steve at 760-746-8461 
 
 
 
 


